Zoning Board of Appeals
299 Rear Bay Road
Hamilton, MA 01982

August 27, 2024

To whom it may concern,

Our neighbor, Denise Kelly, has discussed her plans to demolish her existing shed and replace it
with a garage, which will have a larger footprint than the shed. We understand that the proposed
new garage structure will come approximately 1° (one foot) closer to our property line due to the

angle of the garage.

Denise also showed us the proposed house addition change on her plot plan and my husband and
I are supportive of the proposed garage and her addition.

Kind regards,

Sindna. Youapor—

Sandra Donovan
77 Lake Shore Ave
Hamilton, MA 01982



